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CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

The Asia Pacific Bioethics Education Network 
(APBEN) brings together educators and researchers 
working in ethics and professionalism education from 
across the Asia Pacific region to create connections, 
facilitate collaboration and share ideas and 
innovations. 

The third APBEN conference will be held virtually and 
hosted by Deakin University, Australia from 27th-30th 

May, 2021. The online program will consist of 
scheduled live sessions as well as recorded 
presentations, posters and online interactions. 

We welcome abstract submissions on any of the 
conference themes from educators and practitioners 
in medicine, nursing, optometry, physiotherapy, 
medical imaging, social work, paramedicine, and 
other health professions, as well as researchers. 

Abstracts must be submitted in English via 
SurveyMonkey here:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/APBEN2021 

before December 15, 2020. 
 
 

Conference registration 
 

Conference registration will open in December. 

 

Conference themes: 
 

 

1.   Meeting needs for 

innovation: teaching ethics 

and professionalism in a 

physically distanced world. 

2.   Making space for all 

cultures, peoples and their 

knowledges in bioethics. 

3.   Building capacity of 

educators in bioethics and 

professionalism. 

4.   Role models and marking: 

teaching and assessing 

professionalism in clinical 

settings 

5.   Humanizing or hot air?: the 

role of humanities in ethics 

and professionalism 

education 

6.   Pandemic priorities: revising 

bioethics curricula in 

response to COVID-19 

7.   Other topics in bioethics and 

professionalism education 

 
 

 
Follow @DeakinHealthEth and @AsiaBioethics for updates. Contact bioethics@deakin.edu.au 
to join our conference mailing list or if you have questions regarding abstract submission. 
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